
16th June 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,

RE Year 6 Events Term 6 2021

Production and Leavers Assembly

Children in Term 6 would ordinarily perform their end of school play and participate in a leavers assembly to

parents/carers in the school hall. Unfortunately, restrictions due to COVID-19 have prompted us to make arrangements

to not invite parents/carers to these events.

Whilst I know that this is disappointing news, we felt that we needed to prepare the children and staff to make

alternative arrangements. The school has purchased new recording equipment and editing software, so we will be

able to film these events and provide you and your child with a digital recording (format to be confirmed) as a

memento of their time at South Borough. Although this does not replace a face-to-face event, we feel that this will be

the next best alternative for both children and parents/carers.

Leavers Prom

The leavers Prom will take place in school on 15th July 2021 from 6pm to 8pm. This will be exclusively for Year 6 and

will be held at school. Children will be able to put on their party clothes, enjoy some music and food with their friends

to celebrate.

Year 6 Team Building and Experience Day (21st July 2021)

Year 6 will have the exclusive opportunity to enjoy a team building activity day on the last day of term. They will be

able to spend their last day, after getting their autograph books and shirts signed, enjoying a range of team building

activities. This experience day will include an assault course, ‘Hungry Hippos’ game, Last Man Standing and a climbing

wall. This will be funded by the school and the Parents and Friends of South Borough.

Year 6 Outside visitors

25th June 2021, AD AD Theatre company will be visiting SBPS. The children will be learning about the effects that

drugs can have and how to resist the temptations of peer pressure through an interactive and engaging drama

performance. On the 6th July 2021, we welcome a visit from a Magistrate, Mr Alvin Shaw. The children will be learning

about our judicial system and the legal responsibilities of all people within our society.



Shirt Signing and Autographs

On the 21st July 2021, children may wear two shirts to school. One will be for signing (please send your child to school

with fabric pens eg Sharpies or equivalent as these will not be provided). We will also provide an autograph book with

individual photos of their class which the children will be able to get signed by their fellow classmates. If they would

prefer to get other autographs in a book rather than on a shirt, they will need to provide an alternative book for

signing.

Thank you to Parents and Friends of South Borough for their continued support and contribution towards the cost of

some of these events. We want the final term of Year 6 to be as fun and as exciting for the children as possible and

hope that we create lasting memories for them. Finally, thank you to all parents and carers for your continued support

that you have given.

Yours sincerely,

Mr L Clarke

Deputy Headteacher


